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Maintenance Coordinator: 
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Administrative Assistant: 
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Exceptional Care. Extraordinary Living. 
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January 1-New Year’s Day 

January 9– Law Enforcement 
Appreciation Day 

January 17-Martin Luther King, JR Day 

January 23– National Pie Day 

January 24-National Compliment 
Day 

January 28-Have Fun At Work Day 

January 31-National Hot Chocolate 
Day 

 

Our activities are always 
open to the public! 
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Notable Events 

Resident Birthdays 
1-14  Sally Rynott 

1-23  Jerry Smith 
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January Facts 

Hello everyone, 
I hope each and every one of you had a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year.  Can you believe 2022 is here???  As you know we have had many 
changes over the last month which has been very exciting for all of us.  We are 
excited to be a part of the JayBird Management company family and to move 
forward as Addington Place of Burlington.  I know with changes there are many 
questions and concerns so please don’t hesitate to reach out to me at any time 
so that I may ease your minds.  We may have a new management  company 
and a new name but our outstanding care for your loved ones has not changed.  
We are still here to provide them with the upmost care keeping them safe, 
happy, and healthy.  That has always been our number 1 goal and will continue 
to be .   
Please feel free to give me a call at 319-752-0260, email me at 
director@addingtonplaceburlington.com, or stop by and visit anytime.  
Sarah Martin 
Director/Addington Place at Burlington 
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 Letter from the Director 

 

Resident Activity Photos 

Around 700 B.C., January replaced March as the first month of the year. Roman king 
Numa Pompilius revised the calendar and added two months to it. However, many 
religions con nued to celebrate the new year either on March 25th or December 
25th according to their church calendars. Even the Julian calendar did not indicate a 
clear beginning and end to the year. Then in 1582, Pope Gregory developed the Gre-
gorian calendar and most of the world came around to January 1 being the begin-
ning of the New Year.  
Janus is the Roman god of beginnings and endings. He’s a protector of gates, doorways, and 
transi ons. January takes its name from this tow-headed god, and it makes us wonder why it 
took so long to celebrate the new year in January, but it did.  

Ringing in a new year means new beginnings and endings. Celebra ng the New 
Year is the first holiday on the calendar, but the world didn’t always see January 
that way.  


